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Anders Stensbøl Christiansen has stepped down as Chief Investment Officer in Velliv 

 

Anders Stensbøl Christiansen has left his position as Chief Investment Officer in Velliv after seven years in the role.  

 

”We are currently implementing a new and clear strategy on investments, which has already proven itself in recent 

months with strong returns to our customers. In connection with this strategic work, I have come to the conclusion 

that Velliv needs a fresh perspective and different competencies in the investment area”, CEO Kim Kehlet Johan-

sen says.  

 

Velliv thanks Anders Stensbøl Christiansen for his efforts and contribution to the development of Velliv. 

  

A process has been initiated to appoint a new CIO as soon as possible. In the meantime, Deputy CIO Thor Schultz 

Christensen will assume day-to-day leadership of the investment area in close dialogue with CEO Kim Kehlet Jo-

hansen. 

 

Velliv has no further comments on the matter.  
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Head of Press Mikkel Bro Petersen 
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